Ron Ward Webb 1659 W. Hanrahan Road

Ayden, NC, 28513
Tel: (252) 606-7860
Email: Wgarryowen(@cs.com

To: Mr. Tommy McLeod, STE General Contractors
From: Ron Ward Webb, Architect

Date: 12 April 2025

Re: Mount Pisgah Harnett OFWB Church-MAC Addition
Mr. McLeod

I am sending this letter per your request to address the two following issues:
1. Vertical Perimeter Rods from footing to top plate: 2. Column Footing Anchor Bolts:

1. Perimeter Rods: These are no longer needed now that I have required that the entire wall framing to be of metal studs,
in lieu of wood. The metal studs were sized by the Structural Engineer, and on metal stud wall framing, no vertical tie
down rods are needed:

Column Footing Anchor Bolts: I’ve spoken with the Structural Engineer, and he has informed that it will be fine to
drill and epoxy in the column footing anchor bolts:

I trust that this will address these issues. Please do not hesitate to call if I may clarify any other issue further.
Best Regards

Ron Ward Webb, Architect, NCARB
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